
MONROE COUNTY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
RESUME' OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 

April 15, 2025 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 

2. The board approved the out of state conference request for Steve McNew, Anya 
Lusk, Andrea Murphy and Jason Miller to attend the National School Safety 
Symposium in St. Louis, MO from June 24 through 27, 2025. 
 

3. Josh Dyer presented the preliminary 2025-2026 budget to the MCISD Board of 
Education. 
 

4. Rachel Kopke gave the board a brief update regarding the potential ramifications of 
Head Start if funding streams would change or be eliminated.  
 

5. The meeting adjourned at 1:24 p.m. 
 


